407 East Thrd Street
Duluth, Minngsote 55806
(218) 726-4000
(TOD/TTY) 7264333
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June 9, 1989

Materials Licensing Section

U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, 1L 60137

N8t License Ho, 22-023%6-03, keguest for Amendment

Dear Sairs

We have enclosed a check in the amount of $120.00 to facilitate
the processing of an Amendment to the St, Mary's Medical Center

Nuclear Regulatory Commission License (22-02396-03),

The change

reguest would add Dr. Douglas J. Lane as a user under i1tem 12 of

our Materials License,

Dr. Douglas Lane has previously been listed as a user on the §t,
Francis Medical Center of LaCrosse, Wisconsin Nuclear Regulatory
Commission License, 8t, Francis Medical Center i1s located at 700

West South, LaCrosse, WI 54601, We understand that
preceptor documentation 1s on file in your office at

all
tendant to

the documentation needed to be added to the St, Francis Medical

Center NRC License,

I1f you have any questions in regard to the above change, please

contact me further,
Sincerely,
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Mark J. Huber
Vice President for Professional Services
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Enclosure

¢t Russell Reichter, M,D., Radiation Safety Officer

Richard Randolph, Supervisor, Special Imaging
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